
LAX Employee Lot South Relocation 
Beginning Thursday, March 1, 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
WHO: All LAX employees currently assigned to Employee Lot South Parking (Lot South)  
 

WHAT: LAX will be performing enabling work for future construction of the new LAX Intermodal Facility – West (ITF-West) and Automated 
People Mover (APM).  This will require full closure of employee parking Lot South to pave way for these two major projects. 

 

WHERE: Lot South will be relocated to the north/northwest portion of Lot C (New Employee Lot South).  Approximately 1,600 spaces will be 
made available.  Entry/Exit will be through the new ‘A’ Street perpendicular to Westchester Parkway (across Lot West entrance).  See 
attached map for the New Employee Lot South location, and additional details on shuttle route, entry/exit points and shuttle bus stops.   

 

WHEN: Current Lot South parkers will have to start moving their vehicles and park at the New Employee Lot South starting March 1, 2018. 
Movement will begin 12:01 midnight Thursday, March 1, 2018 through Wednesday, March 7, 2018.  All remaining vehicles in Lot 
South after March 7 will be subject to tow and impound at the owner’s expense. Please ensure your vehicles are moved on or before 
March 7 to avoid any inconvenience.   

 

SHUTTLE SERVICE:   
Beginning March 1, 2018, existing shuttle stop on Jenny Ave. will not be serviced and a new shuttle route will start to pick-up employees at the New 
Employee Lot South and drop off on Westchester Parkway outside the New Employee Lot South. Employees who need to return to their vehicles in 
Lot South on or after March 1 may use Lot C buses (CTA upper level).  

 
Reminders: Employees without a valid parking access card will not be allowed entry to the New Employee Lot South.   

 

Questions/Comments:  Please email parking@lawa.org or contact ABM Employee Parking Office at (424) 273-7266. 


